
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
October 3, 1996 

 

From:  Doug Horne, ARRB 

 

To:  Ro, Miller Reporting Company 

 

Subj:  Corrections to Deposition Transcripts 

 

Confirming our telephone conversation this date, enclosed you will find corrections to the deposition 

transcripts of John T. Stringer, Jr. and Pierre A. Finck.   Please implement the changes in the 

following manner: 

 

-Please print two complete, corrected paper copies of each transcript; each of these should 

have a new blue cover affixed which has the words “corrected copy” affixed somewhere on 

the cover; 

 

-Please provide a new disk for each corrected transcript. 

 

In the case of the Pierre A. Finck deposition transcript, please ensure that you compare the errata 

sheets with the marked-up pages I have provided; I believe I have provided all pages upon which 

corrections were entered by hand, but a careful check of these pages vs. the errata sheets will ensure 

that nothing has been missed. 

 

Please call me at (202) 724-0088, x245 should there be any questions.  Thank you, in advance.   

 

 


